The Henry and Penelope Bauer Undergraduate Research Fund is an award available to fund undergraduate students to pursue research projects in computer science software or software applications.  To be eligible for this award, an applicant must have a primary major in the Computer Science Department and a minor or second major in the College of Arts and Sciences at the University of Wyoming.  
Funds may not be used for travel expenses or computer hardware design research.  Examples of relevant projects include projects involving research in computer language translation and systems, distributed operating systems, networks, artificial intelligence applications, and database system research.  Funds may not be used to pay indirect costs to the University or others.
 Recipients of funds shall be selected by the Dean of the College of Arts and Sciences, or the Dean’s designee(s). 
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